

\$\begin{align*} \text{12025 Waterfront Drive, Suite 300} \\
\text{Los Angeles, CA 90094-2536} \\
\text{USA} \end{align*}\$

+1 310 301 5800

+1 310 823 8649

14 February 2020

Public Interest Registry 1775 Wiehle Avenue, Suite 100 Reston, VA 20190 Attention: Jon Nevett, President and CEO

RE: Request for Additional Information

Dear Jon:

In a letter dated 20 December 2019, Public Interest Registry ("PIR") responded to ICANN's request for certain additional information related to PIR's notice for an indirect change of control resulting from the proposed acquisition of PIR (the "Transaction").

Thank you for the information provided and PIR's continued desire to act in the spirit of cooperation so that ICANN has a full understanding of the Transaction.

In a letter dated 17 January 2020, ICANN and PIR agreed to extend ICANN's 30 calendar day response time until 17 February 2020. This letter confirms the agreement between ICANN and PIR that ICANN's 30 calendar day response time set forth in Section 7.5(d) of the .org Registry Agreement (and each of the other registry agreements between PIR and ICANN) shall be further extended to 29 February 2020. As discussed, ICANN will be requesting further information regarding the Transaction. For the avoidance of doubt, ICANN's request for additional information will not extend the 29 February 2020 deadline for ICANN to provide or withhold consent to PIR's proposed change of control.

ICANN is not providing or withholding its consent at this time and PIR agrees that ICANN shall not be "deemed" to have consented under any of PIR's registry agreements as a result of this extension. Please provide your agreement by signing below.

Respectfully,

John Jeffrey ICANN

General Counsel and Secretary

ACKNOWLEDGED AND AGREED:

Jon Nevett

PIR

President and CEO

cc: Brian Cimbolic, Vice President and General Counsel, PIR Cyrus Namazi, Senior Vice President, GDD, ICANN